
 

 

 

From: "Richard W. Dennis" <rwdennis@die-tech.com> 
To: "Nutek, Inc./1-248-540-4827" <Support@nutek-us.com> 
Date: Wed, 13 May 2009 10:35:43 -0400 
Subject: RE: Project Evaluation 
 
Ranjit,  
  
All is well …………. 

  
Sorry we took so long to get our final results. I’ve completed the feedback form 
and included one of the histograms for our optimum results.  
  
The project has gotten us back into production with and increase in our OEE due 
to the fact that we are now able to reduce much of the inspection and adjustment 
that was being done by the operators.  
  
This line is being run on 3 shifts. We have gotten a significant increase in work 
from our customer.  Now all we need is more customers who are expecting to 
increase instead of decreasing their work!!  
  
Thank you for your help and expertise!! 
  
Sincerely,  
  
Richard Dennis 
President, Die-Tech, Inc.  
295 Sipe Road 
York Haven, PA 17370  
Phone: 717-938-6771 (ext. 116)     Fax: 717-938-6099     www.die-tech.com    
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